BEFORE THE WATER RESOURCES DIRECTOR OF OREGON
UMATILLA COUNTY

ORDER REJECTING TRANSFER APPLICATION 7014

Transfer Application 7014, in the name of Jon E. Brough, was filed July 2, 1993. On
November 12, 1997, the application was returned for amendment and correction. Because of
the nature of the necessary amendments, the applicant was offered the option of withdrawing
the transfer application.

On April 15, 1998, a reminder letter was sent to the applicant. The letter contained a notice
that if the applicant did not respond within 30 days, the transfer application may be rejected
without further notice. The applicant did not respond within the time allowed. Nor has the
applicant responded. The transfer application may be rejected.

Transfer Application 7014, in the name of Jon E. Brough, is REJECTED and of no further
force or effect. Any unearned fees will be refunded.
DEC 181998

WITNESS the signature of the Water Resources Director, affixed

74‘, Martha O. Pagel, Director
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